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Opportunity Runs Through It 

 

MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Board and Commission Members  

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  February 19, 2025 

RE:  Public Works Commission Meeting of February 25, 2025 

Review and take possible action: Award CIPP Lining Contract #7-25 Base Bids A, & B, and Alternate 

Bid 1 to Visu-Sewer, LLC for $102,400.00 

Background 

The Engineering Division publicly opened bids for the 2025 CIPP Lining contract on February 18, 

2025. Three bids were received. The Engineering Division is recommending awarding the following 

Base Bids and Alternate Bid to Visu-Sewer, LLC: 

 
Base Bid A: Sanitary CIPP: $69,865.50 
 
Base Bid B: Interior Rehabilitation of Sanitary Sewer Manholes: $13,282.00 
 
Alternate Bid 1: Sanitary CIPP: $19,252.50 
 
Total cost to perform the proposed work is $102,400.00 from funding account #02-97-30-11, 
Wastewater Sewer Rehabilitation Account. 

 
Attached is the bid tab. Work being awarded is within approved 2025 budget. 
 

Enclosed:  

- Bid Tab 
 


